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Dear Co-Laborer in Ministry,

Greetings in the name of our risen and exalted Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.

The Pennsylvania Baptist State Convention’s, 129th Annual Session, will be hosted this year, by
the Eastern Region.  Although we will  not physically meet,  we are  planning many electronic live
sessions for you to attend.  The agenda with topics will be forthcoming.

For such a time as this. Our world is in an unprecedented season.  Our Program Souvenir Journal is
in the process of being prepared, which will be distributed to all attendees at this annual session and
registered churches. We are hoping for your support again this year. Our journal will consist of your
church  ads, messages of goodwill, business advertisements,  business cards,  and this year  a special
memorial  section  for  victims  and  testimonies  from  Covid-19  which  will  consist  of  ½  page  ads.
Questions please call me at 412-849-4401.

The costs of the ads are as follows:
 Full Page $100.00
 Inside Front Cover $160.00
 Inside Back Cover $135.00
 Half Page $ 50.00
 Memorial Ad ½ page $ 30.00
 Quarter Page $ 25.00
 Business Card $ 20.00

Payment should be submitted as a Check or Money Order payable to Pennsylvania Baptist State 
Convention.

Pennsylvania Baptist State Convention 
C/O Ms. Gwendolyn P. Ware
1406 Sherman Avenue
Pittsburgh, PA 15212



Home # 412-231-2619
Cell # 412-849-4401*
Fax # 412-321-6284

Please submit only camera-ready copies to: Wareg54@aol.com.

Deadline – August 25  th  , 2020

Yours in Christian Service,

Gwendolyn P. Ware
                                                                                                                                    

Gwendolyn P. Ware,
2020 Souvenir Journal Coordinator


